
September 2014 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Thank you for being involved in your child’s athletic program this year.  We are always looking for 

parent/guardian support, and appreciate the time you give driving your child and other children to and 

from school activities.  

As per District Policy if you are going to drive any student other than your own to or from a school 

activity you must meet certain criteria.  Once you have met the following criteria your information will 

be stored for 2 years, thus meaning you will not have to be recertified every season. 

You MUST: 

1. Complete the Policy 701 training online (15 minutes) 

 The website is,  http://701.nbed.nb.ca/ 

 Read over the 4 modules 

 Take the Validation Questionnaire at the bottom of the page 

 When you are finished your results will show up. 

 Print and sign that page and bring it to your coach of the school office 

  

2. Bring in a copy of your driver’s license and a copy of your insurance showing that you are 

insured for a minimum of 1 million dollars of liability insurance 

 

3. Sign and comply with the School District 10 Student Transportation Safety Agreement  

 

Thank you for your co-operation, 

Rachel Sullivan and Jennifer Heelis 

Athletic Directors 

http://701.nbed.nb.ca/

